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October	26,	2020	
	
J.	H.	Binford	Peay	III	‘62	
General,	U.	S.	Army	(Retired)	
Superintendent	
	
Dear	General	Peay:	
	
	 Thank	you	for	your	letter	of	today’s	date.	Regretfully,	on	behalf	of	the	Board	of	
Visitors,	I	accept	your	resignation.	You	have	profoundly	changed	our	school	for	the	better.	
	
	 Thank	you	for	your	service	and	devotion	to	VMI.	
	
	 Very	best	wishes	to	you	and	Pamela.	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 Very	truly	yours,	
	
	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 John	William	Boland	
	


